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Oregonians don’t support any new income taxes.  

In addition, ODFW is a failure and needs a restructuring not more funding.  

Needs to go back to the department of fish and game.  

Stop wasting taxpayer dollars fighting lawsuits.  

Instead of passing laws to tax people more, pass laws that protect wildlife managers 

and agencies from weaponized lawsuits by heavily funded private interest groups so 

that the actual biologists can do their jobs.  


